Site Inspection Report

The site inspection- of the forest land involved in the proposal has been
carried out by the Divisional Forest Officer, Seraikela Forest Division, Seraikela on date
08.02. 2019.

On inspection of the site, it was found that the forest land required by the
User Agency is 7.5425 ha. The document of proposed forest land is verified by respective

authority and relating documents of the divisional records is as flows :-

I. P.F.area - 7.2410
11. J.J. - 0.3015
Total - 7.5425

The proposed land for diversion is unavoidable & barest minimum for the
project. It is mostly sal forest along with some mixed forest. There are 4350 no. of trees
under the proposed ROW. The average density of trees in proposed ROW is 0.4. The
proposed forest land is undulating and needs soil and moisture conservation works to
control soil erosion. Elephant, Monkey, Indian hare, jackal, Wild boar are the major wild
life present in the forest area proposed for diversion.

The forest land of proposed alignment has been temporarily demarcated.
The user agency has not violated the provision of forest conservation act and no work has

been started on the forest land.
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